
Hi Kevin  

 

I hope you are well.  

 

We confirm that we are in full support of the proposed changes to the draft intervention order, 

namely providing the specific exclusion for BNPL arrangements.  

 

Please let me know if you have any further queries.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Chalisa Parekowhai 

Associate Director Policy 
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